BELLARMINE UNIVERSITY 
FACULTY DEVELOPMENT FELLOWSHIP 
APPLICATION FOR 2016
APPLICATION DEADLINE:  by 5 pm Sunday,  November 1, 2015
Name(s): 











Department(s): 











Proposal Title:  











Note: Refer to the Faculty Handbook, section 7.8.4.2, for guidelines and criteria.  Recipients of a Faculty Development Fellowship stipend must wait three years before they are eligible to apply again, e.g. faculty selected for a fellowship in 2015-16 may apply again beginning in 2018.  Recipients can expect to receive their stipend check on June 15, 2016. Recipients may choose to be reimbursed for equipment, travel, or other expenses in their proposals. Such expenses must be incurred after June 1, 2016, and no later than May 15, 2017. Expenses and reimbursement requests must be filed with Academic Affairs by May 15, 2017. Please note that all reimbursement requests must be part of the original proposal that is awarded by the Faculty Development Committee.
Please answer the following questions; attach additional pages as needed.

1. Upon completion, how would the results of this work be disseminated (national meeting, refereed journal, etc.)?  Be as specific as possible.
2. Briefly discuss your background relevant to the proposed project (such as publications, presentations, conferences, etc.).
3. When would your work take place?  Please provide dates.
4. Are funds being obtained or requested from other sources?  Please explain.  
Please include the following documents in your application package:

1. An abstract summarizing your proposal (100 words).
2. A detailed description of the proposed study, addressing the following:

a. The importance of project to the applicant’s teaching field, professional development, and/or to the education/professional climate of the University in general.

b. The rationale for the project.

c. Methodology.

d. Stated goals and outcomes.

e. Resource requirements.

The narrative should be no more than three pages single-spaced. Please write for a non-specialist audience.

3. Curriculum vitae for all parties to the application.

4. Two letters of support, one each from the dean and department chair. These letters should provide support for the concept and significance of the proposal.  Letters should be sent via email to the chair of the Faculty Development Committee, Dr. Muzaffar Ali, at facdev@bellarmine.edu.
Please submit all materials to Dr. Muzaffar Ali at facdev@bellarmine.edu by 5:00 p.m. on Sunday, November 1, 2015.  Applicants will be notified by December 15, 2015.
